

## OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

DILC Building, R. Magsaysay Avenue, UP Diliman, Quezon City 1101 +632 928 5107 or +632 981 8500 local 2583 | ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 20-570

FROM: EVANGELINE CAMOR, PhD

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT: UP DILIMAN ACADEMIC CONTINGENCY PLAN IN LIGHT OF COVID-19

DATE: 10 March 2020

In view of OVPAA Memo 2020-31 dated 9 March 2010 (attached) and Chancellor Nemenzo's response on the COVID-19 situation, members of the faculty are enjoined to immediately plan for alternative means of conducting/delivering classes/lessons, doing assessment of student learning, and providing feedback.

In aid of this, the following resources may be used as platforms:

- 1. University Virtual Learning Environment (UVLE) www.uvle.upd.edu.ph
- 2. Using the @up.edu.ph email address, Google apps for education such as:
  - a. Google Classroom
  - b. Google Hangouts
  - c. Google Meet

For instruction on how to use UVLE, please visit the Interactive Learning Center (ILC) Diliman website at www.ilc.upd.edu.ph.

For off-campus access to UP-subscribed electronic journals and databases, login to ezproxy.upd.edu.ph using your @upd.edu.ph login credentials.

For updates, please visit https://upd.edu.ph/covid-19-advisory/

Thank you.